
White Oak Township Regular Board Meeting
Iune 13.2016

Supervisor Dorwin Marshall called the regular board meeting to order at 7.30 p.m. on Monday,
June 13, 2016. Roll call as follows: Supervisor Dorwin Marshall, Treasurer Aaron Gral Clerk
Leela Vernon, Trustee Todd Baker, Trustee Diane Graf, Deputy Treasurer Mary Joan McArthur,
Richard Morrison, Carole Brimhall, Zoning Administrator Rick Martinez. Trustee Graf led us in
the pledge of allegiance.

A Motion was made by Trustee Baker seconded by Trustee Graf to accept the minutes of the
May 9, 2016 Regular Township Board Meeting. Motion carried.

A motion was made by Trustee Graf seconded by Trustee Baker to approve the treasurer's
report as printed and placed on file. Motion carried,

ZoningAdministrator, Richard Martinez gave his report. A motions was made by Trustee
Baker, seconded by Treasurer Graf to approve the application for Special Use Permit submitted
by Robert and Marilyn Brumm to allow them to stay in their trailer, property located at 1300
Brogan Rd., Stockbridge, MI for the summer months from May 1 thru October L They will
need to get a Special Use Permit every year. There will be no fee if they come to the regularly
scheduled meeting. Motion Carried.

Kenneth E. Recker, Chief Deputy Drain Commissioner from Livingston County came to discuss
repairs to the Render Drain. This discussion was tabled until the July meeting.

There will be a special meeting to meet with Bill Conklin from the Ingham County Road
Commission to discuss the bids for the repairs on Swan and Dietz Roads.

A motion was made by Trustee Graf, seconded by Trustee Baker to pay bills as presented.
Motion carried.

Supervisor Marshall adjourned the meeting at 8:16 p.m.

Submitted by Leela A. Vernon, Clerk


